
   LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

April 22, 2024

TOPIC: First Reading of Board Policy

RECOMMENDATION:

The Policy Committee has reviewed changes for the following policies:

Business Management:
• Board Policy EEB – Wellness for Students

RATIONALE:

This is the first reading for these policies and is provided for Board review and possible 
adoption at a future meeting. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

None

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs

EXHIBITS:

Attached
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